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Hi Everyone!
	As we head into “April Vacation” I am going to take the week to tie up a few loose ends.
1. Figure out reimbursements as needed.  I hope to send checks to those people by the end of the month.
2. Reach out to families I have not heard from.  It would help me greatly if you are receiving this, and have not yet been in contact with me, to reply.
3. Review choreography videos that my staff will be forwarding to me.
4. Continue talks with our prospective recital venue.
5. Firm up and send out a schedule of fun, optional dance classes via zoom for your dancers to enjoy the week of 4/27 and beyond.  We are all looking forward to this!
6. Further out, but on my mind, figuring out a drive through costume pick-up system for costumes that have come in.
Please make use of all of the videos we have uploaded onto Tricia’s Dance School YouTube Channel.  Go to playlists at the top.  Videos have been categorized to make the channel more user friendly.  
Have a great weekend and week ahead!
Trish
